The New School

Highland Forest Permission Slip

Dear Parents,


The New School overnight trip to Highland Forest is on!  We will be at Highland Forest on Thursday, September 24 and Friday, September 25. This trip is a wonderful way to enjoy nature activities and for the students to share time with each other outside of the classroom.  There will be no school in the school building on Thursday or Friday.  Obviously this is a big undertaking, but a fun one if families pitch in.  


Please complete the following permission slip and questionnaire. Return it to school by Friday, September 18th.  (Keep the packing list) 
___________________

(Child’s name)

☼ Yes, my child has permission to go to Highland Forest and stay overnight.

☼ Yes, my child has permission to go to Highland Forest, but not stay overnight.


☼ Our family does not want to/or cannot participate at this time.
**On Friday, after the camping trip my child is _____  pick up or ______ bus.

______________________

(Parent’s name)

Comments:

